Kowalski, Matthew

From: Nick Wigginton [nswigginton@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 8:57 AM

To: Planning

Cc: Kowalski, Matthew Subject: Circle K planning

Dear Planning Commission,

I am writing to express my concern about the potential impact that the proposed changes at the Circle K (at Packard and Stadium) will have on the neighboring community. A gas station with much larger footprint--in terms of traffic, noise, light, air quality, etc--than present will affect the quality of life for many of our neighbors and the larger community passing through this intersection (especially bikers and walkers, which are already poorly protected at/near the Circle K property). I think we all recognize and appreciate the efforts to improve the property and for the need to maintain a successful business; however, we are hopeful this can be done in a way that honestly considers and addresses community needs.

Thank you for your service to the community, and your careful attention to this delicate matter.

Sincerely,

Nick Wigginton 1402 Iroquois Pl Ann Arbor, MI 48104